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RE:  Agenda Item for January 24, 2018 

 

 

The board has engaged the services of Statistical Forecasting, Inc. to perform a demographic 

study of the district.  Statistical Forecasting is currently in the data collection phase of the study 

and should have the study complete in late January. Some of the date sent to Statistical 

Forecasting needed to be revised and re-sent. 


